
 

CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date: April 19, 2022 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From:  B. Francis, City Manager 
 
Subject:  Tree Board Recommendation     
  
Background:  The City Tree Board is recommending to the City Council that in accordance with 
Section 2-129 (c) of the BIMC, that a seat is declared vacant on the Tree Board due to a 
member of the Board having 3 unexcused absences within the time period specified in the code.  
The Chair of the Board spoke to the member and the member agreed to be removed.  This is an 
at-large appointment.  
 

Staff Recommendation: Advertise the vacancy for the at-large position.          
 
Suggested Motion:  I move that the vacancy on the Tree Board be advertised until a 
suitable candidate is selected.   
        
Alternatives:  None     
 
Fiscal Impact:  None  
 

Attachments:  None  


